
2017 Port Jackson Championship 
Information 

The Port Jackson Championship is a great opportunity to get some race experience 
in the planned location for the upcoming Nationals in January. 

On the race days, we should see approximately 20-30+ boats competing. 

The races will be held on:  

Sunday 24 September. 
Sunday 22 October. 
Sunday 19 November. 
Sunday 10 December. 

Entries close on 23th September. No entry fee. 

Location:   The Sound 

Warning Signal: 1425hrs 

Organizing Club:  Manly 16ft Skiff Sailing Club 

Contact Person:  Kelvin Lawrence – 0408 588 964 

Launch Club Locations: 

Manly 16ft Skiff Sailing Club.   
Corner Stuart St and East Esplanade, Manly NSW 2095 

Rigging is available on the grass area by the Club as there are Manly Juniors sailing 
on Sunday morning. Please keep the deck area clear until the Manly Juniors have 
been packed up.  Parking is available in the surrounding streets, though often in 
limited supply.  Please be ready to leave the deck at 1:30pm to sail to The 
Sound. 

If you are coming to Manly please text Kelvin Lawrence on 0408 588 964 to notify. 

Northbridge Sailing Club (NSC) 
Bethwaite Lane, Northbridge 

NSC plans are to leave the club with a Support Rib at 1:00pm.  Boats launching 
at NSC, need to drop off boats at clubhouse, but then park car/trailer at top of drive. 
There is an area set aside in Clyde Park on left side of Bethwaite Lane, on the main 
road level.  

Could all boats who plan to rig at NSC please arrive prior to 12pm, to avoid any 
congestion as regular members arrive.  

If you are coming to NSC please text James Radford on 0466 375 887 to notify. 



Launch Club Locations (Continued): 

Middle Harbour 16ft Skiff Sailing Club.   
237 Spit Rd, Mosman NSW 2088 

Rigging is available on the grass area by the Club. Parking is available in the paid 
carparks adjacent to the club (either side of Spit Road) and Parriwi Street, though 
often in limited supply.  Please be ready to leave the deck at 1:30pm to sail to 
The Sound. 

If you are coming to Middle Harbour please text Matt Stanbury on 0409 631 020 to 
notify. 

Manly Junior Sailing: 

Any Manly Junior sailors who wish to participate in Manly Junior racing at Middle 
Harbour or Manly on the Port Jackson Championship dates are most welcome. 

Please let Kelvin Lawrence (Manly) or Matt Stanbury (Middle Harbour) know that you 
plan to attend. 

Warning Signal @ Manly is 1055hrs 
Warning Signal @ Middle Harbour is 1130hrs  

Cancellation 

Any cancellations will be posted as soon as possible on the F11 Association Website 
and Facebook page. 


